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to send in your  
box tops!!   
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Friendly Reminder!! 
 

Students are no  longer  
able to charge on their lunch  
accounts.  Please make sure  
their accounts have been paid  

in full and you are sending  
money with your student  

if they will be having  
a hot lunch. 

The Middle School Battle of the Books Competition was held at the 
District Office on May 20, 2016.  The results were as follows. 
 
Second Place – Applegate Team #2 
Team Members: Maria Cross, Abi Sutton, Emma Singleton 
  
Third Place – Applegate Team #1 
Team Members: Jasmine Williams, Carlen Nielsen, Lily Emmons 
 
Sportsmanship- Applegate Team #2 
Team Members: Maria Cross, Abi Sutton, Emma Singleton  

Yes, it is true.  I will be retiring this year.  In all my 
years of teaching, I have never worked at such a  

fantastic place.  This school is truly unique.  I have 
been blessed to work with an outstanding staff, to 

teach awesome students, and to fall in love with the 
Applegate community. 

There are so many of you who have touched my life. 
 You have made me feel a part of this community—
you have made me feel loved.   You will never know 

how much you all mean to me. 

I am not going to say “goodbye” because I plan to  
volunteer when I can and substitute teach now  

and then.  I will be at graduations and  
Moving On ceremonies.   In other words, I  

will be back!!  Plus, I don’t handle ‘goodbyes’  
very well.  Please know that when I leave here,  
I will continue to hold you close to my heart. 

Thank you again. 

Love, 

Mrs. Yerby  


